
Vision, Planning & Architecture Working Group Update 
June 10, 2023 
Please.see.the.summary.of.the.work.the.group.has.understanding.since.the.last.Committee.
meeting.in.April¡ 

• Staff and members of the working group brough the draft guiding principles to Council on 
April 22nd. Council endorsed the draft guiding principles and directed staff to proceed with 
community engagement. 

• The working group and staff met April 15, May 14, and May 21 to develop and finalize the 
engagement strategy and materials. 

• 10 pop-up community engagements have been planned for June. 
• Working group will review results, revise the draft principles, develop a vision statement, 

and bring these recommendations to the Ad Hoc committee for the July meeting 
• The revised vision and guiding principles will be presented to Council in August or early 

September. 
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